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Washington Public Power Supply System
P.O. Box 968 3000 GeorgeWashington Way Richland, Washington 99352 (509)372-5000

May 6, 1982
G01-82-0180
Docket No. 50-460

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation /NRC
Phillips Building, Room P-404A
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Dear Mr. Denton:

Subject: OPERATING LICENSE APPLICATION - WNP-1

The Washington Public Power Supply System is herewith submitting the
Application for an Operating License for our Nuclear Project Number 1
(WNP-1) located near Richland, Washington.

In compliance with 10CFR 50.30(c), this submittal includes:

1) tt ee (3) signed originals;
2) fifteen (15) copies of the General Information;
3) forty (40) copies of the Final Safety Analysis Report;
4) forty-one (41) copies of the Final Environmental Report.

Additional copies of the application documents, as required by 10CFR
50.30(c), have been retained by us for distribution in accordance with
your written instructions. gf3
Very truly yours, LooY
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/ I"G. D. Bouchey, Deputy Director
Safety & Security
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